
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your business.  We look forward to working 
with you.   
 
Utility Service Co., Inc., in accordance with ISO9000 
requirements, requests that one complete copy of each fully 
executed contract be returned directly from our customer via 
email method to our Sales Administration office.  Please email 
the contract to Lara Townsend / Contract Specialist 
at salesadmin@usgwater.com – she will send confirmation of 
receipt in a return email. 
 
If unable to email, customers may send one complete copy of 
each fully executed contract via fax machine transmission 
method to Lara Townsend at 478-987-2991. 
 
Please do not give or email the signed contract(s) to the 
Water System Consultant for delivery to our office.  
 
If you have questions, please email Lara Townsend at 
salesadmin@usgwater.com - thank you! 
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